
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I give thanks to my God always for you because of the grace of God that was given you 

in Christ Jesus, that in every way you were enriched in him in all speech and all 

knowledge—1 Corinthians 1:4-5. 

AS YOU SHARE WITH US HOW THE WRVM PROGRAMMING IS HELPING YOU TO GROW IN 

GRACE AND THE KNOWLEDGE OF HIS WORD, WE GIVE THANKS TO GOD.  

DURING THE FIRST WEEK OF SEPTEMBER, WE ANNOUNCED OUR NEED TO RAISE $105,000 

TO REPLACE THE 27 YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. AND OUR LISTENERS 

HAVE RESPONDED. YESTERDAY, I WAS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT A LISTENER HAS 

OFFERED TO MATCH, DOLLAR FOR DOLLAR, EACH GIFT DESIGNATED FOR THE 

TRANSMITTER UNTIL THE GOAL IS REACHED. WHICH MEANS YOUR GIFT FOR THE 

TRANSMITTER IS DOUBLED. WHICH MEANS WE WILL REACH THE GOAL THAT MUCH 

FASTER. YESTERDAY WE RECEIVED GIFTS TOTALING $420 WHICH WHEN DOUBLED IS 

$840. THAT RAISES THE TOTAL RECEIVED AS OF YESTERDAY TO $87,850. THE REMAINING 

BALANCE IS NOW JUST $17,500.  

LISTENERS GIVE BECAUSE THEY APPRECIATE AND VALUE OUR MINISTRY TO THEM. 

CONSIDER THIS RECENT LETTER: 

DEAR WRVM FRIENDS. I TRULY WISH I COULD GIVE MORE, AND MORE OFTEN, TO OUR 

STATION. FOR IT HAS BEEN A SOURCE OF ENCOURAGEMENT AND EDIFICATION TO ME FOR 

MANY YEARS. I AM SO VERY THANKFUL THAT YOU HAVE PUT AN EMPHASIS ON PROGRAMS 

THAT PREACH THE GOSPEL RATHER THAN ENTERTAIN. PLEASE CONTINUE THIS. CHRISTIANS 

GROW IN THEIR FAITH THROUGH HEARING THE WORD. AND THOSE WHO DON’T KNOW HIM 

MAY BE SAVED. 

TOMORROW IS A DAY MANY OF YOU HAVE BEEN LOOKING FORWARD TO ALL YEAR. IT’S 

WRVM’S 2019 CHRISTMAS CONCERT FEATURING ERNIE HAASE & SIGNATURE SOUND. 

YOU DIDN’T THINK I WAS GOING TO SAY IT WAS OPENING DAY OF THE RIFLE DEER 

HUNTING SEASON, DID YOU? WELL, I SUPPOSE SOME OF YOU MIGHT HAVE BEEN 

LOOKING FORWARD TO THAT. THE REST OF YOU, COME ENJOY SOME GREAT MUSIC WITH 

SIGNATURE SOUND AT THE OCONTO FALLS HIGH SCHOOL PAC AT 7:00 PM. DOORS OPEN 

AT 6 AND TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE DOOR. COME IN YOUR BLAZER ORANGE 

IF NEED BE. I HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


